
 

 

 

SAPC e-Note: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO ELECTION REGULATIONS 

Dear Pharmacist, 
 
SAPC e-NOTE: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO ELECTION REGULATIONS 
 
Please note that the proposed amendments to the Regulations relating to the election of 

members of the South African Pharmacy Council (Election Regulations) have been 

published for comment. The closing date for comments to the proposed amendments is 3 

May 2023, substantiated comments/representation may be sent to Director-General: 

Health, Private Bag X828, Pretoria, 0001 (for the attention of Ms M Mushwana, 

Director: Public Entities Governance, Email addresses: MushwM@health.gov.za and 

godfrey.tsebe@health.gov.za). 

 
If passed, the proposed amendments will allow for the elections of members of the South 

African Pharmacy Council to be conducted electronically. You can download the proposed 

amendments here. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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